
  

  

  

  

  

Tuesday 28th February 2023  

  

  

  

Dear Parents & Carers,  

  

For our Lenten appeal this year we will be raising money to support the victims of the 

Turkish and Syrian earthquakes.  

  

We will be holding a whole school scoot-a-thon on Thursday 23rd March.  If your child has a 

scooter, please could they bring this to school on this day. We also have some school 

scooters for the children to use.   

  

We will be sending out sponsorship forms nearer to the time.  

  

The foundation unit will also be holding a cake sale in the hall at 3.25pm in order to raise 

further money for this appeal.  Please donate cakes to the foundation unit on either 

Wednesday 22nd or Thursday 23rd March if you are able to and please remember we are a  

nut free school.  Please enclose the list of ingredients with your cakes as you send them in. 

We hope to see you at the cake sale and we thank you for your support.  

  

Thank you.   

  

St Edmund’s Catholic Primary  

School  


